
 

 

PARKING & DROP 
OFFS: 

Public Transport 

Your 
 ‘How To’ 

 on moving to 
William St.  

Please read carefully  
I cannot stress the importance of 
this enough. Please ONLY park in 
public street parking. Under no 
circumstances are you to park in 

the Rishon parking, across 
driveways or in any other buildings 

car parks. No ‘I’ll just be a few 
seconds’ parking either. 

If you do need to park to drop off 
or pick up, your safest bet will be 
to enter William St from the other 

side. There is ample parking on 
either side of the road and you 

just have to walk up to the studio 
– we are right near the dead end. 

The purple lines on the map 
indicate where parking is 

available.  
For drop offs please make sure 
that you are not blocking traffic 

etc and that students are not 
crossing the road near the bend. 

Take a few minutes to map out 
the best way to get to us – a tip is 

to avoid Carlisle St if you can. 

We are very easily accessible via 
public transport too! Very handy 
for those of you coming straight 

from school! 
 

Trams that run along  

Carlisle St: 3, 3a, 16 to stop at 
Carlisle St/Nelson St 

 
Brighton Rd: 67, 68 to stop at 

Brighton Rd/Chapel St or 
Brunning St. 

 
Buses that run along Hotham St 
are: 219 & 216 to stop at The 

Ave/Hotham or Melby 
Ave/Hotham 

We also have Balaclava Train 
Station right next door! � � 

� � 
We are now moving to 
our permanent home:  
Level 1, 38 William St 

Balaclava, 3183 

Hunger For Dance 

Level 1, 38 William St [Street 
Address] 

Balaclva, Vic 3183 

www.hungerfordance.com.au 



 

  

Q&A 

We are finally HOME!!! 
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It is with so much excitement and a sigh of 
relief that we can welcome you all home. 
 
With just a few final touches to be done over 
the next few weeks, our brand new purpose 
built studios are here to be danced in!  
With sprung floors to protect our dancers 
bodies in all 3 studios, and all our amenities in 
the one place – once our dancers walk through 
the door, they do not have to leave again until 
they are done. 
 
Our custom ‘garden’ has been set up so that 
students can eat meals, hang out in the sun and 
also do their homework in between or whilst 
waiting for classes to commence. It’s a place to 
chill out and relax! 
 

What if I forget the code? 
 
If you do forget the code which 
will be emailed to you, there is a 
doorbell. Please make an effort to 
remember the code, as the 
doorbell is used to distinguish 
between those who know the 
place and strangers. 

Where do I park? 
 
There is ample parking in the area. 
Please refer to the ‘Parking’ & 
Drop Offs’ section in the brochure. 
 
Can the students catch 
public transport to William 
St? 
 
YES! There is an abundance of 
options for students to get here 
via public transport. Please see 
the ‘PT’ section in the brochure. 
 
Are Parents allowed to 
come up to the studios? 

Parents are welcome to come and 
have a look around our new studios 
– it’s an exciting time for 
everyone. Please note that you 
will only be allowed for drop offs 
and pick ups, not to stay and 
observe classes. 
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You can also take comfort in the fact that our 
front door is coded so that only students and 
those associated with HFD can access the 
premises at any given time. This assures that 
not only are our dancers and teachers are safe 
at all times, but that our belongings are too!  
No need to worry about leaving bags etc while 
in class – the access is only to those we know. 
 
Please take the time to read through and 
print this brochure so that you have all the 
tings you will need to know during our 
transition into the new premises. 
There are some crucial details in here that 
will need to be adhered to in order to make 
sure this all goes smoothly. Remember it 
wasn’t a walk in the park to get in here and 
these guidelines fall in line with our permit! 
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